Jeanne Fahlstrom

Dear Laura Bishop,

I am writing about the 401 permit for the Enbridge Line 3 replacement project. I care about this
project because I believe it is past the time where humans ruin even one ecosystem, whether it is
one vernal pond, or part of the Mississippi River.

Enbridge plans to do both. You make it all look so nice in your videos, but the truth of the matter
is that digging in wetlands brings a destructive, muddy mess that churns up the ecosystems and
smashes them down with planking.

My hope is that you take it upon yourself to figure out even the smallest problem with Enbridge's
permit and deny it. Hire the scientists that you need if they aren't on you staff, and figure this out.
Your children, grandchildren, and great-grandchildren will thank you. Just imaging how nice it
will feel when your grandchild hears that you were responsible for stopping a project that helped to
save the planet and stopped the CO2 emissions of 50 coal plants. Just imaging what it will feel like
if they find out you didn't help to stop this destruction.



